August 2014

South Pender Island Trustee Report: Brief Calendar Updates

Due to difficulty in scheduling during the month of August, the final community focus group meetings to review the Land use Bylaw (LUB) have been postponed until early September. Once dates have been set by focus group chair Gordie Duncan, they will be announced in the September Pender Post report and the Islands Trust website's South Pender Island webpage. September's Trust Council 3-day quarterly business meeting is scheduled from September 9th through 11th and will take place on Keats Island. The next scheduled business meeting for the SPILTC is September 16th at 10 AM at the SPI Fire Hall. We hope you'll join us.

To contact your South Pender Island local Trustees: Liz Montague lmontague@islandstrust.bc.ca> or by phone at 250-629-6636 Mike Jones <mjones@islandstrust.bc.ca> or by phone at 1-250-886-9420

Submitted by Trustee Montague